August 24, 2021

Meeting Time: 12:00 p.m.

Meeting Place: Rossville Town Park Pavilion
Members Present: 19 members present

Meal Provided By: Freddie Rodkey

1. Freddie Rodkey called the meeting to order. To those that missed the meeting, you

missed Freddie’s famous ribeye sandwiches.

2. No treasurer’s report was given as it was distributed at the August 10™ meeting.

Summer’s End Festival Committees:

Advertising—Rita Betts reported that WAZY would begin advertising on Thursday and
Friday prior to the festival. Advertising will also appear in The Comet. The advertising
signs are ready to be picked up.

Booths/Rides—Game trailers are going to be moving in early. It was suggested
requiring vendors to display a vendor receipt verifying they had paid. There is
currently approximately 58 vendors. Some of the food vendors have backed out. Help
will be needed Saturday morning to assist vendors to locate their spots and unload.
Car/Bike Show—Roger Gregory is anticipate a good turnout. The t-shirts and trophies
are ready. They are willing to make announcements if needed. The Disabled
American Veterans Chapter 27 will have a booth in the car show area.

Church Service—The community church service will be at the Rossville Schools
Performing Arts Center.

Hornet Hustle—There are currently approximately 100 pre-registers.

Parade—There are currently 31 entries with more the day of. A trailer is being
provided by Jeremy Irmeger for transport the grand marshal and family. FFA will
follow the horses for cleanup.

Fireworks—The launch area has been mowed. There has been $795.32 collected for
fireworks so far. The firework canisters are being picked up Wednesday.
Parking—The troop will provide their own money bag and will do as they have done in
the past.

Trash Pick Up—The scouts will be assisting with trash pick-up.

Hula Hoop/Jump Rope/Cake Walk—Need donations of sweet treats. Be sure to
package in a container, etc. that will be easily transportable.

Radios—If you sign out a radio, please be sure to return ASAP.

Clinton County Disposal—A roll off was been placed east of the basketball court.

Chad Colby will check with Rossville Police to monitor the weather.

Just a reminder that everyone needs to check the porta pots for toilet paper. Toilet
paper is located in the pavilion kitchen.

There being no other business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned to
Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at the Rossville Town Park pavilion at 12:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Freddie Rodkey, President
Pat Mcllrath, Secretary



